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Full Text

The Permanent Forum urges actions by States in addressing the racism suffered
by Inuit peoples, particularly those residing outside Inuit Nunaat. The Forum is
concerned about the high incidence of child removals by child welfare systems
legitimized by psychometric tests adapted to non-Inuit peoples.
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